## Adobe Connect – Chat Transcript from RDS-WHOIS2 Review Plenary #20 19 February 2018

Alice Jansen: (2/19/2018 15:00) Welcome to plenary call # 20! This call will be recorded. Stephanie Perrin: (15:06) I have a conflict with another cal, I, will be toggling back and forth Belyavskiy Dmitry: (15:12) Hello everybody Lisa Phifer: (15:13) Hello all, we will be starting at 14:30 UTC. Alice Jansen: (15:19) Hi all! Dmitry, are you the phone number ending in 2819? Belyavskiy Dmitry: (15:21) Hello Alice Belyavskiy Dmitry: (15:21) No, it's not Alice Jansen: (15:21) Dmitry, could you kindly mute? Alice Jansen: (15:21) Thank you :) Belyavskiy Dmitry: (15:22) Oops. Sorry, I just closed browser by accident ^( Belyavskiy Dmitry: (15:22) Done Belyavskiy Dmitry: (15:28) Alan, I almost don't hear you ^( Lisa Phifer: (15:28) @Dmitry I can hear Alan Erika Mann: (15:28) I can hear you Belyavskiy Dmitry: (15:29) Ok, problem on my side :) Erika Mann: (15:30) Good morning Chris! Chris: (15:30) Greetings Erika! Alice Jansen 2: (15:39) Carlton is joining the call now Carlton Samuels: (15:39) Morning all! Erika Mann: (15:40) Nothing to say, I wasn't on the last calls because of my hiking last two weeks Erika Mann: (15:40) ues, you're online Carlton Samuels: (15:40) I can hear you Stephanie Perrin: (15:40) apologies for being muted. I cannot talk anyway, still coughing. Lili SUN: (15:41) Sorry, I couldn't hear anything now. Alice Jansen 2: (15:43) Can you hear us, Lili? Alice Jansen 2: (15:43) Do you need me to call you? Lili SUN: (15:43) It's OK now. Alice Jansen 2: (15:43) ok - great Carlton Samuels: (15:45) Yes we can hear Erika Alice Jansen 2: (15:46) http://mm.icann.org/pipermail/rds-whois2-safeguard/2018-February/000006.html Stephanie Perrin: (15:51) Who authored the document on the board at the moment, and is there a date? Erika Mann: (15:51) It would be replication but we should understand the current practise well Lisa Phifer: (15:51) Email from Alan Stephanie Perrin: (15:52) Thanks.

Lisa Phifer: (15:52) to the Safeguarding Data subgroup - seel link above

Stephanie Perrin: (15:52) I would point out that there is a significant volume of proxy protected registrations, which are not public but are escrowed

Carlton Samuels: (15:53) @Alan: I can support your position. Avoid replication and maybe after examining existing practice maybe suggest gap remediation, if any

Lisa Phifer: (15:54) @Erika would you like repeat your comment here?

Lisa Phifer: (15:58) There is quite a bit of subgroup overlap - it would be difficult for subgroups to meet or take briefings during a F2F

Lisa Phifer: (16:00) The work plan also requires assembling subgroup findings after F2F prior to ICANN62 in order to complete the RT's work by the end of the year

Erika Mann: (16:10) Yes

Erika Mann: (16:12) Happy to help

Lili SUN: (16:12) Thanks Erika and Alan.

Erika Mann: (16:14) Lili - can you please send me the current work and papers I should look into?

Lili SUN: (16:14) Sure, will do after this call.

Erika Mann: (16:14) Thank you!

Erika Mann: (16:16) Agree with you Alan

Lisa Phifer: (16:19) +1 Alan - it is a busy time of year so book early

Chris: (16:20) :-)

Erika Mann: (16:24) Have a good day!

Carlton Samuels: (16:25) Thanks all. Bye all

Belyavskiy Dmitry: (16:25) Thank you!

Alice Jansen 2: (16:25) Thank you for attending today's call!